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 Mt Isa, 11 March 2024 

  

 

 

We're delighted to inform you that RFDS Mt Isa has secured additional funding, allowing us to extend 

our clinic days in Boulia. We now have funding for an additional two clinic days each month for Boulia. 

 

 

To optimize our clinic services, we've made some adjustments to our schedule. The regular weekly RFDS 

clinic day will now take place every Tuesday. Additionally, twice a month, we'll be extending our stay in 

Boulia to two days. On the second day, we've introduced a session specifically for patients requiring extra 

time, particularly those with underlying chronic diseases. 

 

 

The other additional days will be dedicated to Indigenous Health, aligning with the Closing The Gap 

initiative. This day will cater to the Indigenous people of Boulia, addressing chronic diseases or focusing 

on preventative health assessments.  

 

 

While these clinics are by invitation only, if you find the need for an appointment on either day, please do 

let us know – we're eager to accommodate your needs. 

 

 

Our psychology and mental health services have been adjusted accordingly. Additionally, we now have a 

nurse practitioner available two days a month. 

 

 

With the revised clinic schedule, we've also updated the appointment process. You can now schedule 

appointments with the RFDS doctor, chronic disease nurse, child health nurse, or midwife by calling     

07 4745 0434. Although this process may evolve in the future, it's the current and most straightforward 

way to secure an appointment. Your understanding is greatly appreciated. 

 

 

RFDS Primary Health Care Team 


